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Dear Patients of Advanced Neurology, 
  
As a thriving neurology practice, we are fortunate to have so many patients 
trusting us with their care.  We agree that all your questions and concerns in 
between appointments deserve to be addressed in a timely manner. 
Unfortunately, the numerous phone calls and My Health Connection messages 
we receive each day exceeds our ability to address them and continue to see our 
regularly scheduled patients. 
  
We are instituting a new policy regarding these messages in order to provide 
you the best possible care at all times. As such, we welcome a message or 
phone call with a relatively simple question in between your appointments when it 
is urgent and necessary. However, concerns that go beyond this single 
communication will need to be addressed in the office or over telemedicine 
with a follow up visit. This excludes messages and phone calls regarding 
appointment times, medication refills, and prior authorization issues. 
  
As always, we appreciate you and thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Patient Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Patient Signature: _______________________________  Date:__________ 
 


